NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE COLTON UTILITIES COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Utilities Commission
for the City of Colton, scheduled for October 15, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council
Chamber, located at 650 North La Cadena Drive, Colton, California, has been cancelled.
The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 19, 2018, at
6:00 p.m.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Bertha Rosas,

at (909) 370-6132

Bértha A. Rosas,
ommission Secretary

Dated: October 10, 2018



